March 12, 2015

Joanne Spytkowski Dominion Plaza 17340 Preston Road Dallas, TX 752525

Dear Joanne,

We at Leslie & Associates, Inc. have been very satisfied tenants at Dominion Plaza since 2007. As you know, we recently renewed our lease for an additional five years and are looking forward to continuing our excellent relationship with Dominion's very professional and attentive staff. The Building Management Team has continually been supportive and responsive to our needs as a tenant. I don't believe we could have asked for or received better service.

We truly appreciate all your efforts in this regard.

Sincerely,

Nanci J. Leslie
Vice President